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Regular Session 
 
The Springs Valley School Board met in Regular Session at 6:00 PM in the Learning 
Center Board Room.  Board members Mr. Todd Marshall, Mr. Ralph Purkhiser, Mrs. 
Cheryl Lynch, Mr. Kevin Allstott, Mr. Tony Galloway, Mr. Larry Kalb, and Mr. Eddie 
Kellams, as well as Mr. Todd Pritchett, Mrs. Kathy Allstott, and Mrs. Edith Pinnick, were 
present.   
 
The meeting was called to order by Mr. Marshall, with the Pledge of Allegiance and a 
Moment of Silence. 
 
A public hearing was held on the 2011 School Budget as prescribed by the Department of 
Local Government and Finance for the following funds:  General, Debt Service, 
Retirement/Severance Bond Debt Service, Capital Projects, Transportation, Bus 
Replacement, and Rainy Day.  Mr. Todd Pritchett presented an overview of the 2011 
budget and comparisons to prior years’ budgets, including assessed valuations and 
advertised tax rates.  He also discussed the Capital Projects Plan and Bus Replacement 
Plan.  A letter from Orange County Publishing was presented, detailing an error in the 
advertisement of the budget.  Mr. Pritchett stated the budget would be proposed for 
adoption at the September 13, 2010 board meeting.   
 
No patrons addressed the Board. 
 
Mr. Marshall reminded fellow board members of the meeting to be held by State School 
Superintendent Mr. Tony Bennett on August 31st at Indianapolis, and the ISBA Fall 
Conference on September 27th and 28th. 
 
With no further business before the Board, Mr. Kellams made the motion to adjourn.  Mr. 
Allstott seconded, and the meeting adjourned at 6:41 PM. 
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